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Forest Service Lifts More Closures  
 

Bozeman, MT…  Effective Thursday morning, September 21, the Gallatin National Forest 

will lift additional fire area closures on the Bozeman and Livingston Ranger Districts.  Because 

of the predicted moisture and the rain and snow the fire areas have already received, the 

Bozeman and Livingston Ranger Districts will lift the remaining closures in the areas where the 

Passage Falls and Big Creek Fires have burned.   

• The Bozeman Ranger District will open the East Fork of the Hyalite Drainage closure.   

• The Livingston Ranger District will open the closures in the following drainages: 

o Mill Creek, Needle Creek, Crystal Creek, upper portions of the South Fork of 

Eightmile Creek, and also the upper portion of Fridley Creek. 

 

The only area closures remaining in effect on the Gallatin National Forest are the areas 

burned by the Derby and Jungle Fires.  In addition, all fire restrictions have been lifted.  For 

further information please contact your local Ranger District Office. 
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